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Dear Dr. Mane Al-Sudairawi 

Acting DG, KISR 

 
Subject: Support letter for project proposal “Enhancement of Anaerobic Membrane Wastewater 
Treatment Performance Utilizing Solar-Still.” 
 
 
With reference to your letter (letter number), dated (03/07/2023) regarding support for project proposal 
“Enhancement of Anaerobic Membrane Wastewater Treatment Performance Utilizing Solar-Still.” 
We would like to convey to you that after the proposal review, the AnMBR could enhance the energy 
balance of industrial wastewater treatment which has a priority at the Public Authority for Industry. 
In addition, the outcomes of this project could help advancing the industrial wastewater treatment in 
terms of quality, reducing use of chemicals, reducing energy consumption in mechanical units, increase 
the capacity and enhance the characteristics of industrial wastewater before treatment in case a solar still 
is added to the AnMBR and would definitely enhance environmental protection and environmental 
sustainability. 
Therefore, the Public Authority for Industry would support the project by availing all the necessary 
assistance to ensure success of the project including cooperation and participation of Public Authority for 
Industry’ Engineers and different industrial wastewater treatment plants. 
For further communication, please contact Eng./ Salim Al-hajri (99909767). 
 
Acting DG 
Eng. Mohammad Eid Ali Al-Odwani 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


